
Non-substantive Change Request

OMB Control Number 0607-1027

Census Military Panel

Date Submitted: July 8, 2025

Summary of request: The Census Bureau is requesting to send a new 
email and update the program website to announce the conclusion of Census
Military Panel operations as of May 31, 2025.

Description of Changes Requested: 

Closeout Email Language

Subject: Thank You for Your Participation in the Census Military Panel

Dear [Panel Member's Name],

We are writing to inform you that the Census Military Panel is concluding 
its operations. On behalf of the U.S. Census Bureau and the Department 
of Defense, we want to extend our sincere gratitude for your participation 
and support.

Your contributions have been invaluable in helping us better understand 
the experiences and needs of military households. We deeply appreciate 
the time and effort you dedicated to this important work.

Thank you again for your cooperation and service.

Sincerely,

The Census Military Panel Team

Website Banner

https://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/military-panel.html 

The Census Military Panel (CMP) concluded its operations as of May 31, 
2025. We appreciate the participation of all panel members, whose 

https://www.census.gov/programs-surveys/military-panel.html


contributions allowed us to report on a wide range of topics of importance
to the Department of Defense.


